
 

New Haven Elementary Kindergarten 
Welcome to New Haven Elementary Kindergarten! We are looking 
forward to a fun filled year ahead! We are happy to announce that 

this year, the district will be supplying your child’s school supplies! As 
you prepare for kindergarten, you will want to consider the following: 

• A backpack (label with permanent marker) 
• Lunch box (if opting to bring lunch from home) 

• Extra change of clothes (to be stored in the classroom in the 
event of any spills or accidents) 

• Sneakers (needed for PE and Recess) 
 

If you are willing to send in any of the following, it is greatly 
appreciated as we use many of these items throughout the 

schoolyear. 

Optional and Helpful Donations: 

• Wet Wipes 
• Ziploc Bags (gallon, sandwich, and snack size) 

• Plastic Forks/Spoons 
• Paper Towels 

• Tissues 
   

We thank you in advance! Have a fun and safe summer! We can’t wait 
to meet you!  

-The Kindergarten Team 
���� 

 

We have received 2-years of COVID Grant Funding; therefore, Mexico Academy & 
Central Schools will be providing school supplies for the 22-23 and 23-24 school years. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


